
Dana's is dancing again!!!

Registration for summer and fall classes is Thursday, June 25 from 5:30-8:30. Costumes will also be 
given out at this time. 
Registration will be in Academy 3 (the small room in the back building) and costumes will be given out
from Academy 1 (the front building)  through the side door (facing the front parking lot) on this date 
and time as well.

Only two people will be allowed to register at a time. Please wear a mask.

 General information and safety guidelines for the up coming classes.

1. All students will have a temperature check upon arrival.
2. Most classes will run 50 minutes, so we can disinfect between them. Creative movement will remain 
at 30 minutes.
3. Students will have designated spaces to dance in. There will be no barre work.
4. Please drop students off. A teacher will be waiting at the doors for them.
5. Please have your child wear a mask and bring their own sanitizer.
6. If your child has any symptoms please do not bring them to class.
7. No one will be allowed in the lobby or the front office. Only students may enter the building.
8. Please send your payment by check or exact cash in an envelope with the parent/guardian name on it 
as well as the dancers name. Or you may pay online.
9. Classes will be limited to 10 dancers, therefore registration for each class will be on a first come, 
first serve basis. Additional classes will be added as needed.
10. Summer classes will run July 7-30. Fall classes begin on August 17. The fall schedule is subject to 
change, depending on COVID-19.
11. The staff is discussing possible fall showcases so the dancers can wear their costumes and perform. 
More info to follow.

Financial information

1. The classes missed after Spring Break will be made up, starting in September.
2. Registration for each session is $30.00 per student. If you register for both summer and fall,       
registration is $40.00.
3. Summer class tuition is due by July 7. (See above for payment options).
4. If you paid for the full year, I will be calling you to discuss your options.

We look forward to dancing with you again.

Thank you,
Ms. Dana and your DDA staff


